
 

 

NOTICE INVITING EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 

For Running of DEXA Scan in PPP Mode for all Medical Colleges and Hospital of Bihar. 

  

 The Govt. of Bihar has planned to set up DEXA Scan at all Medical Colleges and Hospital of 

Bihar.  

Expression of Interest (EOI) is invited from reputed agencies For Running of DEXA Scan in 

PPP Mode for all Medical Colleges and Hospital of Bihar. The detailed terms and conditions 

may be downloaded from website (http://www.bmsicl.gov.in). A pre-bid meeting is scheduled at 

3:30 pm on 14/03/2014 in the Conference Room of Bihar Medical Services & Infrastructure 

Corporation Limited, Patna.  

Competent agencies are requested to submit the details of their proposal to the BMSICL on or 

before 31/03/2014 at 5.00 P.M. Based on the documents submitted, firms shall be short listed. 

For any further clarifications, please contact on 0612-2219634 or E-mail at gmfa-bmsicl-

bih@nic.in 

  

  

                                                                                                                     Sd/-  

Managing Director 

 


